
Thank you for meeting with myself and our Executive Director on October 11th following the 
Committee of the Whole meeting to discuss our concerns.  As one of the largest seniors’ 
organizations of its kind in Canada, and as your partner in running older adult programs across 
the City we respectfully propose the following amendments.    
  

92. Continue work outlined in the Older Adult Strategy and implement seniors-driven initiatives 
while continuing to work with the Guelph Wellington Seniors Association to maintain Guelph’s 
designation as an Age Friendly Community 

  

93.  Improve geographic distribution of older adult programs to ensure programs are offered 
throughout the whole city.  
  

94.  Continue to focus on existing Senior Activity Living Centres (Evergreen, West End) and 
investigate future designation of South End Community Centre   
   

95.  Update the City’s Older Adult Strategy – reframing as an Age Friendly Strategy to better 
align with current industry language and terminology – to understand and support 
the       evolving needs of older adults and ensure the city remains a great place to live and age 
well. 
 

Thank you 

  
 
Pat Gage 
President, Guelph Wellington Seniors Association 
Evergreen Seniors Community Centre 
683 Woolwich St., Guelph, ON  N1H 3Y8 
(e) pat.gage@gwsa-guelph.ca 
(w) www.gwsa-guelph.ca 
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